
 

REQUIRED DISCLOSURE PURSUANT TO ART. 5:25 M OF THE DUTCH FINANCIAL 
SUPERVISION LAW (WFT)

Rotterdam, 29 April 2011 - Hunter Douglas announces that as of today the 2010 Annual Report is available on its website 
www.hunterdouglas.com. 
 
For further information:
Leen Reijtenbagh
Chief Financial Officer
Tel. +31 10 486 95 82
E-mail: l.reijtenbagh@hdnv.nl 
Website: www.hunterdouglasgroup.com 
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